
Mid-Month Update  

To keep our supporters aware of our plans, we have this mid-month update. 

 

Summer is in full swing and so are the members of Lake Edun Foundation. 

 

Last weekend, while Mike C. completed refurbishing our shower, Chuck H. worked to clear 

grass growing in our volleyball court. Needless to say, it was a productive weekend and our 

special place is much better for their efforts. Now, the shower works great once again and the 

volleyball court is ready for play. 

 

When you see either Chuck or Mike, please express your appreciation to both. 

 

Coming up, we will have our annual visit from the Dermatologist next Saturday afternoon, July 

22. Every year, this is an extremely popular and valuable service we offer. While most of us get 

off with a clean report, occasionally he finds potentially serious issues requiring follow-up with 

your personal doctor. This is FREE for all our members and supporters. Don’t miss it. 

 

Two weeks later, on Saturday, August 5, we will host an Open House for friends and others 

interested in learning more about the Lake Edun Foundation. It will last from noon until 2. Later 

in the afternoon, those interested in Naturist Photography can join a presentation by our 

Camera Guy at 3:30. 

 

For families with children, Chuck H. and one of our NUTs members are working hard to plan a 

fun and educational Family Day at the Lake. It will be a way your children can learn more 

about nature, naturism and Lake Edun If you would like to receive an invitation to the event, 

please email us soon at nude@lakeedun.com. 

 

Thank you for your support of Naturism in the Heartland. Please let us know if there is any way 

we can provide a better program. 


